NOTICE OF 2019 BUDGET HEARING
TOWN OF LITTLE BLACK, TAYLOR COUNTY

Notice is hereby given that on Sunday November 10, 2019 at 6:00 P.M. at the
Town of Little Black, Town Hall, a Public Hearing on the proposed 2020 budget for the
Town of Little Black in Taylor County will be held. The proposed 2020 budget will be
available for inspection at the town hall and at the clerk office.

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

Notice is hereby given that on Sunday November 10, 2019 immediately following
the Budget Hearing a special meeting of the elector will be held to:

Adopt the 2020 tax levy.

Approve the 2020 highway expenditures.
Adopt the 2020 budget.

Review salaries for elected officials.
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November Monthly Meeting

The November monthly meeting will follow immediately after the Special
Meeting.

Dated this 26™ day of October 2019.

JoAnn Smith, Clerk
Town of Little Black



